
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, September 2, 2024 

Contact: Robin Ross, Commissioners, 614/525-2392 
Isabella Minadeo, Commissioners, 614/525-3462 

 

COMMISSIONERS’ STATEMENT ON LABOR DAY 

 

On this Labor Day, The Franklin County commissioners pay tribute to the dedication and hard work of the 

American workforce and the men and women of the labor movement.   Today, we honor their resilience, 

skill, and accomplishments, and continue to strive for fair wages, safe working conditions, and equal 

opportunities for all.   

 

All county offices are closed today in observance of the holiday. 
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For more information on the Franklin County Board of Commissioners, log on to: https://commissioners.franklincountyohio.gov/ 

 


